
 

 

 

I have researched and found more websites for maths which have shared some of their resources free of 

charge during school closures. I think you will have to subscribe, but suggestion is that the resources are free. 

https://mathshub.thirdspacelearning.com/resources .   

 I have trawled through all 45 pages of this website and found some activities that may be useful.  They are only 

allowing access to some of the resources so you need to look for those that do not display the premium  

banner. 

 A word of warning, the search engine is very particular! If you miss out the apostrophes it will not find it! 

If you type the following into the search bar, the activities should  come up.   

Don’t forget your maths pack (Y2-3) (Y3-4) (y4-5) (Y5 -6) 

Place Value concertina (Y1 – 6) 

Maths at home: 15 ways for parents to help at home (Y1 – Y6) 

12 maths club activities for primary schools (a lot these can be adapted to home settings) 

12 awesome autumn maths activities (they are autumn but they can be adapted easily) 

Holiday maths packs brain drain buster(Y5 & Y6) 

Topical maths problems (Y5 & Y6) 

https://www.ncetm.org.uk/  There is also excellent material on this website.   Again you will need to join, but it 

is free.   

Once you have logged on, click on the National Curriculum Resource Tool.  You are then given a variety of maths 

topics and year groups.  Click on what you would like to revise or learn, click show selection at the bottom and 

you will be given a variety of resources.  There are tab headings for activities, exemplification and videos to 

support the learning.  The availability varies depending on topic, but there are some excellent activities and you 

may find the exemplification useful. 

https://www.themathsfactor.com/ this is a site for the younger children, but currently it is taking about a week 

for them to process the requests for subscription. 

I hope you find some useful activities on these sites and the others to which you have been directed.  Do try out 

the ttrockstars and numbots if you get chance, as they really are fun and engaging for the children.  If I find any 

more that are doing free membership I will put them on the website for you to access. 

Keep safe  

Miss Pennock 
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